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Takeovers Panel New-Look Website 

The Takeovers Panel has released a new-look website. The new website modernises 
the existing website and improves useability. It has additional features to the old 
website that enable more effective communication of Panel media releases and 
decisions. 

One feature of the new website is that users will be able to choose the types of 
information they wish to receive, with an option to receive updates by RSS.  

The Panel’s mailing list, which currently distributes media releases by email, will be 
discontinued on Friday 20 February 2009. After this date, any person who was on the 
mailing list will need to subscribe under the website for the type of information they 
want to be notified of. The process is quick and easy.  The service continues to be 
free. The link to subscribe is http://www.takeovers.gov.au/Subscription.aspx. 

All content from the old site has been moved across to the new site.  However, it is 
possible that there may be problems accessing some links.  Reports of any such 
problems, suggestions on improvements or other comments can be sent to 
webmaster@treasury.gov.au. 

Allan Bulman 
Director, Takeovers Panel  
Level 47, 80 Collins Street 
Melbourne, VIC 3000 
Ph: +61 3 9655 3597 
allan.bulman@takeovers.gov.au
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